The Winthrop Kiwanis had a great turnout at Christmas at the End of the
Road. Thanks to the families with incredible children and the Key Club
Members for your support! We are grateful to the 4H members who worked
so hard to bake 500 delicious cookies for the event. Special thanks to the
Barn and Michelle for decorating the barn so beautifully as well as the
intricate train set display.

We are grateful for the $760 in donations!

A friendly reminder: Today is the last day to purchase books from Trail's End
Bookstore for the Mager Mall.

If you didn't get an email with your
Santa photos, please respond to this
email for assistance.

Sincerely,



The Winthrop Kiwanis

The Winthrop Kiwanis is accepting
new members! Click the button
below to learn more.
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